
CRA Newsletter, 3-2-2020 
 

Hello Everyone, 

The Coronavirus has been in the news and is a concern to many of us.  The school is working on 

various scenarios in regards to possible increased risks of the virus. Many of these scenarios 

involve digital instruction.  Hopefully, the risk will subside before too long. 

Here are a couple of web sites to stay informed on the risk of the virus: 

https://health.utah.gov/coronavirus/latest-information.   
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/cases-in-us.html.  
 

The following habits are good to follow to maintain health at any time. Stay home if you are 

sick, cover your mouth and nose (with a tissue or sleeve - not your hand) when you cough or 

sneeze, wash your hands regularly, avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth and clean and 

disinfect surfaces, especially if someone is ill. 

We are all in this together and following these habits help reduce the risks of various medical 

problems. 

Thanks for helping keep your children and in turn other children healthy and safe! 

--  

Kent Fuller, Principal 

SERVE ON THE BOARD 

We are going to be accepting applications to fill two positions on the Board of Trustees – 
one is for a one-year term, parent elected position (election to take place in April), and one 
for a 3-year term, Board appointed position.  If you are interested in volunteering to serve on 
the Board of Trustees for CRA in either capacity, please look for an email from Shawnette on 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020. There will be a link in the email to the application.  The 
application period will run from Wednesday, March 4, 2020 until Monday, March 16, 
2020.  After reviewing applications, the board will appoint the 3-year term position and a 
parent election will follow in April.  If you have any questions, please contact Alicia West at 
either awest@canyonrimacademy.org or at 801-541-0476.  We look forward to this process 
every year and are excited to welcome two new members of the board. 

Kindergarten, 2020-2021 

     If you have a new Kindergartner entering CRA next fall, we will be contacting you at the end 

of March to get your child registered for Kindergarten.  At that time we will send you a 

Registration Packet and will request a birth certificate and immunization for your child.   Please 

be gathering those documents so you have them when the time comes. 

     For those of you that are interested in the Kindergarten Enrichment program, we will be 

emailing you about that program in April.  Due to a high demand for Kindergarten Enrichment, 

we will email you an application, request for those that are interested to fill them out and return 

them to CRA.  We will then perform a lottery.  Twenty students will be randomly selected to 

attend the program, and parents will be notified if their child is chosen in the lottery.   

 

Lunch Menu 
Are you wondering what we’re serving for lunch this week?  Until we send home the March 
lunch calendar later this week, check out the February Lunch Calendar online.  This week’s 
menu is listed on February’s menu.  :) 
 

Cookin’ at Canyon Rim 

Calling all cooks and eaters!  The deadline for Healthy Recipe Contest entries is this Friday, 

March 6th!  Please deposit your favorite SALUBRIOUS recipes in the pink box outside the 

kitchen.  PRIZES for each entry as well as winning recipes!   
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CALENDAR 
Wednesday, March 4:             AM K Walking Report Card, 5:00 p.m.  
Thursday, March 5:                 PM K Walking Report Card, 5:00 p.m. 
Wed&Thurs, March 11 & 12:   Shakespeare Play, “A Midsummer Night’s Dream”, 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, March 18:           1:15 Dismissal 
March 19-24:                           NO SCHOOL, Spring Break 
Wednesday, March 25:           School Resumes after Spring Break 
 
 

PTO Newsletter March 2, 2020 
 

Tomorrow is our monthly PTO meeting.  We will be meeting in the library at 9am.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend!   

 

Staff Nominations:  

Each month Mecham Chiropractic donates a massage to two staff members. The 

winners are determined by nominations sent to the PTO.  During our monthly 

meeting we read the nominations and then vote for the lucky winners.  If you would 

like to nominate a staff member, please email us at canyonrimpto@gmail.com. 

 

Shakespeare Play:  We are looking forward to the Shakespeare play this year, A 

Midsummer Night’s Dream.  Performances are Wednesday, March 11 and Thursday, 

March 12 at 7 pm. 

 

Girls On The Run: Girls on the Run for 3rd through 6th grade girls starts up next Friday 

March 6th and runs every Friday after school through May. There are still spots open, so 

sign up quick! 
You can sign up and find information at https://www.girlsontherunutah.org/ 

If you are interested in coaching or have any questions let Melissa Conley know at 801-554-

7965 or mjconley77@gmail.com. We could use another person.  

 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Teacher appreciation week is just around the corner 

and will be March 9th-13th.  We have so many fun things going on for the teachers.  A 

flier will be coming home this week and is also attached.  It will also be on 

AtoZconnect.com or the app.  We have a few activities for the kids to do to help show 

appreciation for all of our amazing teachers!  Follow along on Instagram to see all the 

fun things we have going on for the teachers. 
 

Upcoming Dates  

PTO MEETING: March 3rd at 9am in the library 

Girls On The Run Starts: March 6th 

Shakespeare Play: March 11th and 12th at 7pm 

Teacher Appreciation: March 9th-13th 

Art Night: April 3rd 
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                                                Reminders 
Please remember to use the Amazon link on the school website when making your 
purchases.  CRA gets a percentage back. 
Please remember to link your Smiths Account to our school.  When you purchase groceries CRA 
will get a percentage back. 
Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto to see the everyday happenings and 
upcoming events at CRA. 
Thank you to all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we 
have the faster and smoother things go.  WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER. 
  
 

 

 


